Debra Thomeson

From: Jim Floyd <jfloyd@hammerandwikan.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 11:51 AM

To: Assembly; kschrame9@gmail.com

Subject: H&W

| saw this on the Borough Public agenda, so | felt obligated to respond. The reliable source was incorrect. The Board of
Directors for Hammer & Wikan INC do not dictate policy.

They leave that to the General Manager of the company, which is currently me. We have been transparent where we
stand which is the same as most other businesses in town.

| am always available for further discussion.

Debra ThomEson

From: Karen Schramek <kschramek9@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 10:55 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: HE&W

Here's one for ya,,, I've heard from a reliable source that H&W assistant manager was told by H&W
Board of Directors to Not call police if people were in their grocery store shopping.
Sorry,, I just thought you should know.

Jim E Floyd

General Manager
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